
CONGRATULATIONS 
JORDAN WHETUNG!

On your successful football season with the Crestwood Mustangs!
Jordan’s interest in football began in his first year of high school at Crestwood 
Secondary School in Grade 9. To succeed at football, it took many dedicated 

hours of training on the field and in the gym. 

This being Jordan’s final year at Crestwood and his last football season with 
the Crestwood Mustang’s brought an elevated feeling of achievement and 

success when the team won three championships!
The first championship was the Kawartha’s, second was “The C.O.S.S.A. Cup” 

and the third championship they won, was Eastern Region  
“The National Capital Bowl! 

WE ARE SO PROUD OF YOU JORDAN!!


